
NOTICE OF VACANCY 

 

 

 
 

INDEPENDENT SALARY COMMISSION 

The City of Federal Way is currently accepting applications to serve on the City’s 
Independent Salary Commission.  The Commission studies the relationship of 
salaries to the duties of the Mayor and City Council; and is responsible for 
establishing a salary by increasing, decreasing, or maintaining the current salary 
for each position. The Commission meets during even numbered years.  
 
Eligible applicants shall be a citizen of the United States, a resident of the City of 
Federal Way for at least one (1) year immediately preceding such appointment, 
and an elector of the county.  Members are appointed to the Commission by the 
Mayor and approved by the City Council. Members serve a four-year term, 
without compensation and a maximum of two-terms.  
 
For questions or additional information, please contact Human Resources 
Manager Jean Stanley at 253-835-2532. 
 
Applications are available: 
 Online http://www.cityoffederalway.com/content/Boards-Commissions 
 At City Hall – 33325 8th Ave. South, Federal Way, WA 98003 
 By calling the City Clerk’s Office at 253-835-2540 
 
Mail or drop off completed applications to:  

City Clerk’s Office  
  33325 8th Ave. South  
  Federal Way, WA  98003-6325 
 
Open until filled. 
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